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At this time of year, we are aware that there are 

many parents who are keen to help their children to 

have greater confidence in their schoolwork, so 

that they can deliver their best. This is not only in 

the run up to KS2 SATS, but also, to make the 

transition to secondary school as smooth as 

possible, by preparing their children to be ready to 

work well in their new setting. In response to this, 

we are keen to help and are planning to send home 

a selection of revision tasks to be undertaken over 

Easter. These will include CGP books, in the 

following areas: 

 Arithmetic and general maths papers; 

 Comprehension; 

 Grammar and Punctuation, which the children    

have worked on in class. 

The packs of CGP books will be sent out in the last 

week of term. Please look out for a letter from the 

office next week.  

The deadline for ordering them is next Friday (22nd) 

and the cost of these will be cheaper than 

WHSmiths!  
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English – Biographies 

Maths – Area, volume and perimeter 

R.E. – Islam 

Science – Evolution and Inheritance. 

Geography – Europe’s physical and human 
features. 

Art – Exploring identity through self-
portraits. 

French – Les Planètes 

PSHE – ‘Healthy me’ 
 

 

 

 

 

Junior Citizens Day: 

Last Wednesday (6th), the children went on a trip to Epsom 

Racecourse for a Junior Citizen’s morning. In this, they had 

talks from the RNLI, British Transport Police and Hope UK. 

The children were brilliant and listened well, hopefully 

taking away some vital knowledge that will help to inform 

their decisions in future.  

   

 

Getting secondary ready. 
In a further attempt to get the children 
prepared for their next step in September, 
we are encouraging independence. The 
children know that there will be an 
expectation of good presentation uniform 
and work! Also being prepared – correct kit 
and all stationery needed every day. 

 
 

Swimming                    
This activity will finish after this term for 

Year 6 following 2 successful terms of 

swimming where the children have learnt 

how to save a life in water!  

 

 
June 5th                         

The children are looking forward to their 

forthcoming trip to Chessington World of 

Adventures, for a non-ride enthusiast; there 

will be many other activities available. This 

fabulous day could not have been possible 

without the children who have given up their 

playtimes running the shop, so thank you! 

However, absolute praise goes to Mrs Clark, 

who not only had the initial brilliant idea to 

open the shop, but has also, spent time 

sourcing varied stock and ensuring that as 

many Year 6 children as possible, have 

participated in this venture.   

Please ensure that permission slips are 

returned to school, as soon as possible. 
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